
Speedway – Invitation to walk
down memory lane
The second Edinburgh meeting of Speedway Memories Scotland is
on Monday 24 April 2017  in Morrisons Café, 102 Pilton Drive
EH5 2XS, start time 2pm.

Mike Hunter said: “These are for (primarily older) speedway
supporters, to have a chat about Speedway in years gone by,
and it sits alongside similar ventures for other sports. There
will be photos, magazines, DVDs and like-minded fans.

“We would be pleased to see anyone who wants to come along.
The  meetings  are  partly  but  not  exclusively  designed  as
memory-joggers for people who might have lost touch with other
supporters.

“All welcome.”

Contact: Michael White mwhite@alzscot.org
Doug Nicolson glasgowcshistory@hotmail.com
Mike Hunter mike.hunter@edinburghmonarchs.co.uk
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